[image: cid:image001.png@01D28C62.1F6D0DD0]
THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEW YORK, NY 10007
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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON THE NATIONAL MAYOR’S DAY OF ACTION ON THE AFFORDABLE CARE ACT

“Today, more than 80 mayors are standing up to tell Congress they better think twice before gutting the health insurance of 30 million Americans. We will not let President Trump and Congressional Republicans threaten the health, wellbeing and financial security of our parents, grandparents, families and friends. In New York City alone, more than 2 million people are in danger of losing health coverage if the Affordable Care Act is repealed. We must send a resounding message to Washington: that is unacceptable. Power doesn’t reside in Washington, DC alone. It's in every city and town in America. If we fight together, we can protect our health coverage and our lives.”
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